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Use of Data Relating to Driving Licence Verification Service 
 
Fleet Efficiency Ltd is registered under the Data Protection Act 1998 for the 
keeping of records relating to business activities, including personal details of 
customers (drivers).   We do not pass this information to third parties other than 
where it is required by subcontractors to enable them to carry out tasks related to 
management of the customer’s fleet.   
 
Where a customer has chosen the Driving Licence Verification Service, drivers 
are required to complete a mandate, which authorises the Driver & Vehicle 
Licensing Agency to supply information to Fleet Efficiency Ltd.  The information 
supplied is the same as that displayed on the Driver’s licence and will relate to 
driving entitlement, endorsements and disqualifications.  The DVLA will not 
supply medical information, apart from the requirement for eye correction.  
 
Fleet Efficiency Ltd holds information supplied by the DVLA in a database, which 
is used to provide reports to the Driver’s employer and to prepare requests for 
future licence checks.  
 
Access to the database is restricted to authorised personnel and controlled by 
user IDs and passwords, which are changed regularly, at both operating system 
and application level.  
 
Driving licence information is used solely to provide a verification service to 
check that drivers have valid licences and for no other purpose.   
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